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1. New School Year Updates  

a. School policy prohibits vaping or using other tobacco-related products at 
school or at school-sanctioned activities. Vape detectors will be found in 
all student restrooms and if alerted can result in school discipline. 

b. Cellphone usage is not permitted on campus. Students must keep phones 
on silent or turn cellphones off to maintain our educational setting. 

 
2. School Safety Update 

Mr. Edwards discussed our new entry procedures. ALL students will be 
subject to wanding and bag searches upon entry by our security personnel. 
This procedure aims to prevent the introduction of prohibited items onto 
school premises, ensuring a focused and secure learning atmosphere. 
 

 
3. Brivo Cards  

Students must always wear their student ID and Brivo card when on campus. 
ID needs to be worn so that it is visible. 
 

4. Prohibited Items  
Mr. Edwards discussed and gave examples of items that are prohibited on 
school campus.  Examples of prohibited items include weapons, tobacco, 
vapes, alcohol, controlled substances, and inappropriate paraphernalia, as 
outlined in our student handbook. 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

5. 2024/2025 School Year Calendar  
A printout of the 2024-25 school year calendar was given out to all parents 
and students. This calendar includes important dates such as breaks, 
holidays, and school tracks.  
 
 
Mr. Edwards asked parents what we can do improve our school? 
Parent said they wish we had more SGI classes to support our students. Mr. 
Edwards let them know about the science, dual enrollment, history, English 
and ELD SGI classes we currently offer.  
Another parent stated that they wish we had music classes for students.  
 
 

 
 
 


